
Upcoming Activities of American Friends of the
Czech Republic

AFoCR is excited to announce that our organization is working to bring new electronic content
to our audience. We look forward to sharing with you our new podcast series, The Check-In.

Our first installment of The Check-in will feature an interview with university professor and
former candidate for President of the Czech Republic, Jan Svejnar, who shared his views on
the current crisis in Ukraine and its effect on economics and the global economy. In addition,
the first publication of our new electronic newsletter will include articles about the legacy and
contributions of former US Secretary of State, Madeleine Albright, as well as an article about

AFoCR's support of the non-profit organization People in Need, Czech organization that
provides overwhelming support for Ukraine and its refugees. Further on, we will be sharing

interesting new articles written by scholars and experts in various fields of interest to our
audience.
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